
TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Home Learning 

Another Wednesday in lockdown is upon us.  Thank you all for getting in touch 

with the staff since returning after Christmas.  I understand it is difficult to 

juggle home life, home learning and a job, never mind having to email the 

teachers. Therefore, I would ask that you try to contact the teachers at least 

twice each week.  This will keep us right and you right with attendance.  

 

 It is a difficult time for everyone and I know that home schooling is not easy at 

all. To be honest, preparing for online learning is not easy either and has its own 

challenges for us.  When completing the online learning, we ask that you 

complete whatever you can.  Everybody’s situation and computer access etc is 

different. We understand that sometimes the work isn’t completed fully or it is 

left until the weekend. We can only do our best in the circumstances. If you 

only have a little time, try and do the basics eg. English and Maths.  Instead of 

printing things out, complete the work orally or just do the answers. Whatever 

works for you. Do the best you can, in the time you have. 

 

You can contact the teachers concerning a home learning issue via email, 

anything else should be emailed to me lmorrow225@c2kni.net 

 

P1 Admissions 

The portal is now open for applications for P1 in September 2021.  Please 

remember to apply before the closing date, Friday 29th January at 12 noon.  

Verification Documents should be uploaded  using the portal on or before 

Friday 5th February at 12 noon. 

  

 

 

C L Morrow 

Principal        13th January 2021 
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